M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
September 12, 2019
RE:
Change Order #2 – Door Stations, BG #18-394

This Change Order is for providing an extra interior
door station at (23) schools, along with associated
wiring, so that the buzzer system can be operated from
two locations.  This builds in redundancy so more than
one staff member can buzz people in – if someone has
stepped away from their desk, the other person does
not have to move to operate the new security buzzer.
Total amount for this change order is $35,149.00
I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

